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Comments: I am writing to comment on the proposed clearcutting of up to 1,881 acres of forest near the

headwaters of the North Fork Nooksack River in the Mt. Baker-Snoqualmie National Forest. I ask with respect

and in the strongest possible terms that an environmental impact study be undertaken by a professional and

neutral party to determine the exact impact of this cut. In the event that the study shows negative impact, I ask

with respect and in the strongest possible terms that the clearcutting not be undertaken. Thank you.


